
 
January Newsletter 

 
Welcome back to a new school term and 2013! 
 
Classes are getting back to normal again after the excitement of Christmas 
and the integrated groups have changed again (timetable attached).  If you 
have any questions regarding these groups please contact your child’s 
teacher or therapist in the first instance and then either Ginny or myself if you 
still have any questions. 
 
Devon County Council’s ‘Aiming High’ Team have asked us to forward 
information about their half-term activities as spaces are limited they advise 
booking early if you are interested. 
 
We are currently planning our annual Easter Parade again at the end of this 
term and anticipate that it will take place at some time during w/b 18th March 
2013 but further details will follow in the next newsletter. 
 
I believe I have already sent out a school planner attachment for January but 
if you require one, please email me at the address below and I will send one 
out to you. 
 
Unfortunately our suppliers have had to increase the cost of the school 
sweatshirts from £9 to £11 each, the increased price will apply to all new 
sweatshirt orders. 
 
At this time of year Parent Members are elected to sit on the Board of 
Governors, a communication from Colonel Wheeler is attached in this 
respect.  Please consider standing for the role which involves attending three 
meetings a year, usually from 6.30 pm to around 8.00 pm on a weekday 
evening once a term. 
 
Reminders: 
Please don’t forget to check all children’s clothing and towels are labelled for 
swimming days.  Swimming days might have changed for some children 
(please see timetable attached) 
Class 1 are now going to ride the donkeys once a month on a Tuesday. (22nd 
Jan, 26th Feb, 26th March) 
 
Jane Parsons 
education@vranchhouse.org 


